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Monday 5th November 2018                  Term 4   Week 4 

FASTEST LITTLE SCHOOL IN THE STATE 

The Risk Relay Team won GOLD  at the PSSA State Athletics last 

Thursday. The boys brought home the Nigel  Bagley Shield. A huge 

thank you to Jess Cook for training the team. Jess’s knowledge of 

relays and her calm approach was valued and appreciated by the 

boys, myself and the 

parents. Larry Condon 

also mentored the 

team and supported 

their progress.  

Thursday was a very 

exciting day as we 

watched the boys win 

their heat, win their 

semi-final and go into 

the finals with the fastest overall time. They ran their best 

and stayed confidently consistent. Congratulations to Eli, 

Marley, Xavier and Che’. They represented the school with pride and were a credit to themselves and the 

parents. Tony McCartney travelled from Goulbourn to Homebush to watch the boys run which was a great 

surprise. We all enjoyed having Tony back on Team Risk. His comment after the win was as follows and 

sums up a great experience “A group of  

champions who were great ambassadors for 

their school and community today, so  

privileged to witness the success and to have 

had a little part to help the team over the last 

few years. A very proud ex-principal. 

”Che’ Garred also competed in both the 100m 

and 200m individual events. He ran a PB in the 

200m semi-final and made it to the 100m  

semi-final in very hot conditions. Well Done 

and congratulations to Che’. 

 
 

NEXT P & C MEETING  
MONDAY 12TH NOVEMBER 

THE CHRISTMAS TREE PROGRAM WILL BE ORGANISED AT THIS MEETING 

Phone: 6636 6127 Fax: 6636 6110 Email: therisk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au      Relieving Principal: Louise Petherbridge 



THIS FRIDAY’S LUNCHES 
Student Parliament 

Spaghetti Bolognaise with garlic bread 
$4.00 per person 

Spaghetti and cheese $2.50 

YEAR 6 COLOURSS CAMP THURSDAY 8th & 9TH NOVEMBER 

YEAR 6 DINNER AT SUGAR BOWL 3RD DECEMBER 

KINDY ORIENTATION 6TH DECEMBER 

THE RISK CHRISTMAS TREE 11TH DECEMBER 

SCHOOL CAMP AT NYMBOIDA 17TH & 18TH DECEMBER 

EVENTS & DATES TO REMEMBER - TERM 4, 2018     (10 weeks) 

                                                                                               THE RISK PUBLIC SCHOOL 

STUDENT PARLIAMENT  - WALKATHON 

The student parliament is organising a Walkathon 

for Thursday 22nd November. (Date change) 

Students will be bringing home sponsor sheets in 

the next couple of weeks asking parents and 

friends to sponsor them for the amount of laps 

they complete during the  

allocated time. The money 

raised from this walkathon will 

be used to purchase Christmas 

gifts for the students to take to 

the aged care unit in Kyogle when we perform 

our Christmas songs at the end of term. More  

information along with sponsor sheets will be 

sent home next week. 
 

TENNIS COACHING 

The students are enjoying Coach Kelly’s tennis 

sessions. Parents are reminded that we are  

paying Kelly for these lessons as we did not get 

the sporting grant this term. Thank you to all the 

families who have already paid. We have set the 

price at $10 per student or $20 per family. Please 

send this money in to school if you have not done 

so already. 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL ASAP THE  
COSTUMES FROM THE PERFORMING  

ARTS CONCERT 
 

 

Quote of the week -  
 

“ Coming together is a beginning, 
Keeping together is progress, 
Working together is success”. 
 

~ Henry Ford 
“ Have a great week “ 

 

Louise Petherbridge 
R/Principal 

YEAR 6 CAMP 
Students from the COLOURSS schools will be  
coming to The Risk on Thursday and Friday this 

week to attend a Year 6 camp. Abby Sawford has 

been working tirelessly to organise the camp with 

a variety of activities and guest speakers. Thank 

you Abby. The students will enjoy this experience. 

Please return permission notes and money if you 

have not done so already. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

INTENSIVE SWIMMING 

Our Intensive Swimming begins next Monday and 

runs for two weeks. We will catch Watson’s Bus at 

8.30am and be at the pool ready to begin our  

lessons by 9.30am. Students are to arrive at school 

dressed in their swimmers and have their bags. 

Please include a towel and a plastic bag for wet 

clothes. It is advisable to label all your children’s 

clothing items and towels ready for these two 

weeks. We will travel back to school on  Watson’s 

Bus returning by 11.00am. Children’s appetites 

increase because of swimming. Please pack extra 

food for this time. There is no cost to families for 

this program. The P & C willingly cover the cost of 

the bus each year and entry is paid by the council. 

Parent helpers are always needed and appreciated 

please return your roster if there any days that suit 

you to come in and help with this important  

program. 
STAGE 1  

ALEENA BATES 

 

Using expressive 

language in 

writing 

STAGE 2 

KAYDEN BATES 

 

Working hard to 
develop 

independent 
learning skills  

STAGE 3 

FELICITY DULEY 

 

Consistently 

working with 

enthusiasm 

 

From the Library 

Just a reminder to parents and students to remember Library books on Tuesdays for Infants and 

Wednesdays for Seniors. Many students are forgetting to bring their books on allocated library 

day which makes it difficult for consistent borrowing . All spare library bags that I had collected 

over the years for occasional student use have not been returned. Could I ask all parents and 

students to check at home for spare library bags, plastic show bags or any other bags which 

might be able to be used for students to take books home in. Each child has been allocated a 

calico bag for library borrowing. Please ensure this is brought back to school each week with 

books. Thank you to those students who consistently bring their books on the correct day in their 

library bag.  

 

Thanks 

Abby Sawford 

THE RISKY CUP - Tuesday 6th 
 

Tomorrow we will have the “Risky Cup 

Day”. Students and Staff are  

encouraged to dress up for the day. 

Some students like to wear “Fashions 

on the field”, dress as a jockey or 

horse trainer. We will have games and  

competitions in the afternoon and the  

fashions on the field winners will be  

announced after the parade at 9.15am.  

Apologies for the late notice. 
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